May 11, 2020

SC STEM Region Advisory Board Agenda:

We have a board meeting scheduled next week, on Monday, May11th at 1pm.  We will be meeting virtually, for safety, but only for an hour, for sanity.  To make the most efficient use of our time together, please plan on the following:
 
1. I’m including the STEM Hub updates attached to this email.  Please review them ahead of time so that we can spend our precious time together on the following discussion topics:
 
2. During this unique time, Iowa STEM is trying to strike the correct balance between keeping our resources and services present in our stakeholders’ minds as a source of support, and respecting that some of our community is focused on meeting other immediate needs.  Please be prepared to share:
 
A. The landscape from your profession and community.  Share at least one challenge and opportunity the Hub should know to help us continue to serve your circle of influence.
 
B. Your ideas for where the South Central STEM Hub should focus time and resources to support our youth, educators, and employers as we transition into summer and fall.
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